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If you haven't yet, be sure to download our parent app to easily keep up to
date with all the latest news and events. The link for the app was emailed to

all new families, please speak to management if you did not receive it.

Once you have downloaded the app you (and your chosen relatives) will
have a secure private login to access information about what your child has
done throughout the day. You also have the option to disable email alerts if

you wish, and simply access your child’s information through the app, at a
convenient time for you. Each day that your child attends, you will receive a

group daily report from their care areaq, informing you of some of learning,

activities and events that have occurred, together with a selection of photos.

Information such as your child’s food and fluid intake, nappy changes and
sleep times are updated throughout the day and an instant message option is
available for easily communicating with your child’s educators to share

information.

Children’s E-portfolios containing photos, learning information and medical
are stored in an individual profile similar fo Facebook, but is only accessible by

the child’'s families and service staff.
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As of February 2019, it is a requirement for families to provide current immunisation history
statements for their children. We are requesting that all parents access any one of the below
means and send us a copy of the child’'s immunisation certificate.

https://www.humanservices.gov.au/individuals/services/medicare/australian-immunisation-register

A child’s current AIR (Australia Immunisation Record) — Immunisation history statement can be accessed
at any time by the parent / guardian through:

= MyGov, by logging info your Medicare online account

= Medicare express Plus App, by logging into the Medicare account

» Visiting a Medicare or Centrelink office, or

= Cadlling the AIR General Enquiries Line on 1800 653 809 for the statement to be posted.

We can no longer accept the copy from a child’s “purple book™.

We will be updating all of our children’s records and request that ALL parents send,
or bring in an updated/current immunisation history statement for each child or
children enrolled for the 2019 year by FRIDAY 8 February 2019

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact either Lindsay and or one
of the admin staff.

Australian Government
Department of Human Services

medicare

Immunisation history statement

As at: 22 August 2018
For: BERNARD O LONG
Date of birth: 16 January 2016

Immunisation status: up to date
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2 months 16 Mar 2016 Diphtheria Tetanus Pertussis Hib Hepatitis B Polio Infanrix Hexa
Pneumococcal Prevenar 13
Rotavirus Rotarix

4 months 16 May 2016 Diphtheria Tetanus Pertussis Hib Hepatitis B Polio Infanrix Hexa
Pneumococcal Prevenar 13
Rotavirus Rotarix

6 months 16 Jul 2016 Diphtheria Tetanus Pertussis Hib Hepatitis B Polio Infannix Hexa
Pneumococcal Prevenar 13

12 months 16 Jan 2017 Measles Mumps Rubella MMR Il
Hib Meningococcal C Menitorix

18 months 16 Jul 2017 Diphtheria Tetanus Pertussis Infanrix
Measles Mumps Rubella Varicella Priorix-Tetra
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Being a Dad, T

Subicare ELC in collaboration with

Invite you to attend the

BEING A DAD TODAY WORKSHOP

Being held at Subicare on Wednesday March éth
6.15pm - 8.15pm

(Registration from épm)

Topics include...

e Being a Dad today
e  Why your involvement with your child is vital

e The many benefits of father's play
e Strategies for dealing with frustration (yours and theirs)

Please let us know if you would like to attend this workshop

RSVP by email to Mel no later than Wednesday 20t February

mel.sellars@subicare.com.au




Please join us for our annual wine and cheese night.

This event is a great cpportunity for you to get to know the educators

who care for yvour children and fo meet other Subicare fomilies.

WHEMN: Tussday February 12th

The evening also doubles as an information night, o chance for you
WHERE: Subicars ELC to gain a better understanding of how our service runs, the
TIME: &pm - om education and care your children receive (through our 0-3 EYLF, pre-

kindy or kindy programs) and o good ocpportunity for you to ask any
RSVP: Friday February 15t

director@subicare com.au

questions or queries you may hove.

FLEASE NOTE: Children are welcome to attend buf remain the responsitility of parents at all fimes.

LIKE US ON &5

facebook.

Please like and share our Facebook page, to help us promote Subicare.

This page will help you keep up with the latest news and events within our service.

www.facebook.com/SubicareELC




